Info for Budget Committee Meeting

December 3, 2014
Item 8.  Request to replace Tarzana Welcome Sign on Ventura Blvd west of Lindley.  **************************************************************************************************

I have not yet received an actual quote but expect one prior to the meeting. The total estimated cost is expected to be less than $350.

**************************************************************************************************

Item 9. We had budget the annual cost of telephone on Skype at $65. We had to pay $60 plus an additional $10. Thus we are requesting and increase of $5 to bring the budget to the actual spent of $70. 

**************************************************************************************************

Item 10. The Theatre of Will has requested a NPG grant to purchase lighting for their location at the San fernando Valley Arts and Cultural Center in Tarzana. 

They have not yet submitted a complete package of information required to evaluate the request. If it arrives in sufficient time to be distributed prior to the meeting, it will be distributed. If not, the request will be deferred to our next meeting. 

